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Office Hours: Weekdays 9 a.m.—3 p.m. (closed Wed.)  

Schedule for Mass and Sacraments 
 

Saturday Vigil:  5:00 p.m.  

Sunday:  8:00 a.m.  10:00 a.m.  (Summer Schedule) 

Monday-Friday:  8:00 a.m. (preceded by praying of the Rosary at 7:30 a.m.) 
                 

Baptism: Call the parish office to register for sacramental preparation and monthly baptism. 

Reconciliation: Saturday, 4:15-4:45 or by appointment. 

Marriage: See a parish priest at least 8-12 months prior to the date of marriage. 

Anointing the Sick: Please notify the parish office. 

Holy Orders: Please see a parish priest or go to www.catholicpriest.com 

Parish Registration: Every family in the parish should be registered. New families (including newly 
married) should register by completing a parish registration form available at church or online.  

 

Our parish vitality depends on all Catholics registering as parish members. 



May 26 -June 1 
 

SATURDAY  5:00 P.M.       10th Anniversary Mass for John M. Amore, by family 

SUNDAY  8:00 A.M.      3rd Anniversary Mass for John Sousa, by wife Joan Sousa 

 10:00 A.M.    2nd Anniversary Mass for Bob Capello, by family 

MONDAY        8:00 A.M.      Mass for all parishioners of St. Margaret’s 

TUESDAY        8:00 A.M       Mass for respect of all human life 

WEDNESDAY  8:00 A.M.      Mass for all seminarians 

THURSDAY  8:00 A.M.      Mass for peace throughout the world 

FRIDAY           9:00 A.M.      Mass for St. Margaret School community (School Mass) 
 

June 2-3 
 

SATURDAY  5:00 P.M.       Birthday Remembrance Mass for Nicholas J. Puchacz, by fmaily 

SUNDAY  8:00 A.M.      Memorial Mass for Alice T. Pereira, by family 

 10:00 A.M.    Memorial Mass for Dr. Joseph Karas, by family 
 

St. Margaret Church                   Rumford, RI 

Announcements  
 
 

 Looking ahead:  Saturday & Sunday, June 9 & 10 the second collection is for Catholic Communications 

                                      Thursday, June 14, Msgr. Darcy will have  Hospital Duty all day. (Miriam Hospital) 

                                      Friday, June 15, Mass will be celebrated at Rumford Towers at 1:30 P.M. 
 

 Monday, May 28, Memorial Day and the Parish office will be closed.  

 

 The Next Baptism Preparation Session will be held on Mon., June 4, at 7 p.m. in the Community Room. Parents 

should be registered parish members and committed to sharing their Catholic faith and its practices with their growing 

family. 
 

 On Line Registration for the parish is now available. Please go to the Parish website, www.stmargaretchurch.org 

Under the tab labeled “About”  you will find the registration form that can be filled out on line and sent directly to the 

Parish Office. 
 

 If anyone is in need of a wheel chair the parish has one available, please call the Parish Office. 
 

 Worldwide Marriage Encounter: Is God present in your marriage? Bring Him in more fully by attending a Worldwide 

Marriage Encounter Weekend. The next Weekends are June 9-10, 2018 in Medway, MA and Sep 15-16, 2018 in Medway, 

MA. For more information, call Stephen & Michelle O'Leary at 800-710-9963 or visit them at https://wwmema.org/.  
 

 Coming up at LaSalette Retreat and Conference Center: Friday, June 1- Sunday, June 3, 2018 Weekend Women’s 

Preached Retreat with Fr. Flavio Gillio, M.S. and Anna Rae-Kelly OCDS: "Weary and Anointed Women of the Bible" 

    June 2-3               Eucharistic Ministers   Lectors Altar Servers Greeters 

  

5:00 PM  Dorene Bloomer, Ted Fogarty, Roger Stolte, Susan Stolte, Janine Cooney                                                              

Gabriel Anastacio, Olivia DeMacedo, Miles DeMacedo, Josh Cronin, Ellie Cordischi, Jack Cordischi,  

Carol Cappuccio, Jacqueline Fournier 

8:00 AM  Nazare Aguiar, Ruth Desmarais, Cathy Mair, Dottie Raposa, Maddie Josephs, Meghan Cabral,                                                                  

Matt Cabral, Marley Coite, Addie Bessette, Donna McEnery, Jackie Bisson 

10:00 AM Patricia Almquist, Eileen Kelly, Joe Klucznik, Karen Klucznik, Irene Lang, Paul Musarra,  

Nicholas DiMuccio, Maxwell DiMuccio, Zach DiMuccio, Brady Fontaine, Art & Paula DeBlois, Eileen Kelly 

https://wwmema.org/


The Most Holy Trinity 

St. Margaret Parish Ministries  
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Faith Formation Information 

 

 

Registration forms for Faith Formation Grades 1-10 are 

available on the parish website. 
 

 

The first summer session for Confirmation candidates is: 

   Confirmation II, June 25—29   9:00 am—Noon 

   Confirmation I,  June 25—29   1:00 pm—4:00 pm 
 

   Classes will be held in the Community Room.   

 

Class lists are available near the Sign-In Book in the church. 
 

E-mail Mr. Moreira: cmoreira@cox.net with any questions. 
 

            

         ST. MARGARET SCHOOL NEWS 

 

 

Awards Night for the 8th Grade will be held on 

June 7th at 5:00 PM. 
 

St. Margaret School Graduation Mass will be 

held on June 8th at 6:00 PM. 

 

The last day of school will be Friday, June 15th. 

 

The Bread of Life Food Pantry  

Located at  

   Newman Congregational Church 
 

 

  The Pantry is open the second and fourth Tuesdays of 

each month. The food pantry is a collaborative effort 

sponsored by Saint Margaret’s and other Christian 

congregations in Rumford. For more information, call 

401-434-4742.  
 

 Upcoming Pantry Hours:  June 12 & 26 from 5 to 7 P.M. 
 

 Many thanks to everyone who helped out during the 

Pantry event on Saturday, May 12th to unload, sort, 

inspect and store approximately 4,000 pounds of food 

donated by central East Providence and Rumford 

residents participating in this year’s National 

Association of Letter Carriers Food Drive.   A special 

thanks is extended to Jason Langille of the East 

Providence Post Office who facilitated the donations 

being specifically designated for and delivered to the 

Bread of Life Food Pantry.  We feel very blessed and 

grateful for the exceptional level of community-minded 

spirit that is making the ministry of the Bread of Life 

Food Pantry possible! 

 

         

       

  
              

              

               Please remember in your  prayers 

Luis Rego 

whose funeral was celebrated this week. 

The Warde-Robe,  
run by the Sisters of Mercy, is a shop 

which provides gently used clothing and 

other household items to those who are 

poor and vulnerable.  We rely on your 

generosity to give those who are 

unfortunate the ability to live with dignity 

and respect.  We need your help!  We are hosting a drive 

on the weekend of June 16 & 17 at St. Margaret’s Parish. 

Please donate what you can and on behalf of the 

community we serve, I thank you for your love, kindness 

and support.  

Below are listed the items we will be collecting here at   

St. Margaret’s. 

 Clothing of all sizes for men, women 

and children. 

 Clothing accessories such as belts, 

scarfs, hats, sunglasses, ties and 

shoes. 

 Diapers 
 



May 27, 2018 

Wknd of May 19-20 2017 2018 

# of budgets used ƕƝƜ Ɩƕƛ 

Checks, envelopes $4,385.00 $5,232.00 

Loose      368.00 369.00 

# EFT participants ƕƗƖ ƕƘƖ 

Faith Direct—EFT $2,376.00 $2,582.10 

TOTAL OFFERTORY $7,129.00 $8,183.10 

Mission Co-Op                                                $1,780.  00 

Sincere thanks to all who continue regular financial support for 

St. Margaret Parish. 
 

 

Automate your Giving!   

Would you like to simplify your life?  Join the many parishioners 

who have automated their giving using Faith Direct.  Enroll 

online today at www.faithdirect.net.  Our church code is RI118. 

Don’t have access to the internet?  Pick up paper enrollment form 

at the church entrance or stop by the parish office during office 

hours.  

Catholic Charity Appeal 

 
 

 

Many thanks to all who have supported the annual 

Catholic Charity Appeal.  We are well on our way to 

achieving our parish goal.   

$90,000 

 

325 

If you haven’t participated in this year’s Catholic Charity 

Appeal, it’s not too late to come to the aid of thousands 

who seek help from the Catholic Church in RI.  Just pick up 

a donation envelope at the entrance of the church and drop 

it into the collection basket next weekend! 

      Outreach Ministry 

 If you have a homebound family member or 

parishioner friend who cannot make it to church, 

please call the parish office; we can arrange to 

have cards sent to our homebound parishioners to let them know 

we are thinking and praying for them, and we can arrange for Mr. 

Moreira, our Pastoral Minister, a priest or deacon to visit and 

bring communion.  Please also let us know of any parishioners 

who may be hospitalized or recovering from surgery in a rehab 

facility and would like a visit from the parish. 
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     Although the Church calendar has returned to Ordinary 

Time, there are solemnities the next two Sundays.  Today we 

celebrate the Most Blessed Trinity, the central mystery of our 

faith. The Godhead: the One God is revealed in Three Persons 

equal in majesty, holiness, and love.  While we have 

stereotypic representations of God the Father as an Old Man 

with a white beard, God the Son with long brown hair and a 

white tunic, and  God the Holy Spirit as a dove, they are 

traditional art forms attempting to capture a sense of this 

ultimate Holy Mystery: God. The greeting at the beginning of 

Mass goes back to the earliest days of the faith; to about the 

year 56 or 57 AD.  We have perhaps the earliest Trinitarian 

prayer formula in the Christian Tradition written by St. Paul: 

Ɂ3ÏÌɯÎÙÈÊÌɯÖÍɯÛÏÌɯ+ÖÙËɯ)ÌÚÜÚɯ"ÏÙÐÚÛɯÈÕËɯÛÏÌɯÓÖÝÌɯÖÍɯ&ÖËɯÈÕËɯÛÏÌɯ

ÍÌÓÓÖÞÚÏÐ×ɯÖÍɯÛÏÌɯ'ÖÓàɯ2×ÐÙÐÛɯÉÌɯÞÐÛÏɯÈÓÓɯÖÍɯàÖÜȭɂ(2 Cor. 13:13). 

 We may not think of its ontological significance, but we do 

acknowledge its being every day of our lives. The Most Holy 

Trinity is the ultimate reality! We all will meet God at the 

moment of our death. We mention the Godhead at the 

beginning of Mass, at the conclusion of most prayers, and with 

the Glory be to the Father, Son, and Holy Spirit; the one God 

who is revealed in Three Persons. Listen to our prayers 

today… they are full of the Trinitarian formula!! 

 Our outreach efforts have included the Mission Appeal 

last weekend for the Diocese of Dindigul.  We are preparing 

for a Ɂgood used clothing driveɂɯin June to support Warde-

Robe, a ministry of the Sisters of Mercy.  Please bring your 

good usable clothing to the Community Room on the weekend 

of June 16-17.  Summer clothes, winter clothes and coats, are 

all needed.  Not only do we help the needy, but also weɀre 

recycling. 

 We will be saying farewell to Fr. Carl Fisette at the end of 

June as he assumes the pastoral responsibilities at St. Joseph 

Church, Woonsocket.  He has been a truly fraternal and 

generous resident among us. The Church is changing around 

and among us!  Pray for vocations for the Diocese of 

Providence and throughout the Church.  Storm heaven...in the 

name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit. 

    

 ~Monsignor Darcy  


